
REC'D. BY AUG 14 1985 
MMB 

AN ORDINANCE ANNEXING CERTAIN LANDS TO THE 
CITY OF BUFFALO, WRIGHT COUNTY, MINNESOTA 

THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF BUFFALO HEREBY ORDAINS: 

Section One. 

The City Council finds that a petition has been duly filed with 
the City of Buffalo and the Couricil and Clerk thereof; which 
petition copies have been filed with the Minnesota Municipal 
Commission, the Town Board of Buffalo Township, the County Board 
of Wright County, Minnesota, and the Wright County Planning and 
Zoning Commission of Wright County, Minnesota, which pefition, 
being signed by all the property owners of the lands proposed to 
be annexed, requesting that the lands hereinafter described be 
included within the City of Buffalo which abuts upon such lands, 
that no other municipaliti~s border the lands to be annexed; that 
after more than sixty (60) days has expired since such filing of 
such petition, no objections to such annexation has been 
submitted to the Minnesota Municipal Commission or to the City of 
Buffalo; that there are now no objections to such annexation; 
that the premises so proposed to be annexed are situated in the 
State of Minnesota, County of Wright, and described as follows, 
to wit: 

the West 733.34 feet of the South 1/2 of the Southeast 1/4 of the 
Southeast 1/4, Section 31, Township 120, Range 25, Wright County, 
Minnesota, containing 11.11 acres. 

And' 
the South 292 feet of the North 358 lying East of the West 733.34 
feet of the Southeast 1/4 of the Southeast 1/4 of Section 31, 
Township 120, Range 25, Wright County, Minnesota, containing 3.89 
acres. 

That such lands are unincorporated lands abutting the City of 
Buffalo and not included in any other municipality; that no part 
thereof has been platted; and that the total area of such 
territory is far less than 200 acres; that such annexation will 
be to the best interest of the municipality of the City of 
Buffalo, Wright County, Minnesota, and will be to the best 
interest of the territory affected and so proposed to be annexed. 

That .all statutory requirements for annexation have been 
completed. 
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NOW, THEREFORE, IT IS ORDAINED AND DECLARED: 

That those premises situated in the State of Minnesota, County of 
Wright, described as above, are hereby annexed to the City of 
Buffalo~ Wright County, Minnesota. That copies of this ordinance 
be filed pursuant to law. 

Passed by the City Council of the City of Buffalo this 5th day of 
August, 1985. 

Mayor 
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